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STUDENT AWARDS OPPORTUNITIES

The Landon Pearson Resource Centre for the Study
of Childhood and Children's Rights at Carleton
University offers two award opportunities
specifically for students focused on early
childhood studies and children’s rights. 

2024-25 DR. JOY CALKIN $5,000 STUDENT AWARDS

2024-25 FRANCINE AND GERISON LANSDOWN
UNDERGRADUATE AND GRADUATE STUDENT
ESSAY PRIZES

Detailed PDFs with information on each award will
be attached to the main email. 



DEVELOPMENTAL
 STUDIES

BRANDED CLOTHING

Are you interested in having a Developmental

Studies T-shirt?

If so, please share your thoughts by completing the attached

survey: 

T-Shirt Survey
Please note that this is an initial inquiry to gather student

feedback, and no final decisions have been made at this stage

https://8sp5qe6y4e3.typeform.com/to/LYUzIWEM


https://forms.office.com/r/u1ty7n5jNR

PERMISSION TO REGISTER IN
DEVELOPMENTAL STUDIES

COURSES

If you are needing permission
in registering to
Developmental Studies
courses, please fill out this
form: 
 

You can also find this form in the
Developmental Studies Website
under the Contact section. You
will receive an email once your
request has been reviewed. We
aim to review and process your
request within 3-5 business days.

https://forms.office.com/r/u1ty7n5jNR


Need guidance on course selection, degree
planning, or help with the appeal process?  Reach

out to your academic advisor in any of the
following ways: 

DROP IN OFFICE HOURS

(10-minute meetings, first come, first served)

Tuesdays: 11:30am - 1pm (Zoom)
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/86742447424

 ID: 867 4244 7424 

Passcode: 580507 

Wednesdays: 1:30-3:30pm (In Person)

BOOK AN APPOINTMENT

https://calendly.com/k-leverick 
or

 email k.leverick@uwinnipeg.ca 

WE’RE HERE TO SUPPORT YOU!

https://calendly.com/k-leverick
https://calendly.com/k-leverick


PROGRAM
SUPPORT

Contact Camille for:

Permission to register for Developmental Studies
courses and courses associated with the program in
Sociology, Psychology, and Education courses

Scheduling a meeting with Dr. Sheri-Lynn Skwarchuk

Questions about applying to complete your ECE II or
contact information

Major Declaration Form  

General degree requirements

Office Location: 

1st floor, Graham Hall. Check in at Reception. 

DEPARTMENT ASSISTANT

CAMILLE GASPAR
dev.studies@uwinnipeg.ca



Picture Books
 to Grow Guest

Author

We are thrilled to share that Dr. Dunnington has authored a blog post

about picture books and reconciliation, which you can explore here: 

Toward What's Meaningful: Thinking-With Reconciliation 

Her longtime friend, mentor, and collaborator from University of

Ottawa runs the blog that focuses on children’s literature, well-being

and social justice. Through her listserv, she offers free, curated

recommendations on a wide range of topics including childhood

anxiety, family transition, BIPOC voices, body image and more. You

can explore the full archive here: Picture Book Archive 

https://us1.campaign-archive.com/?u=ef34843a96ba9c114e8b3d274&id=735196c136
https://us1.campaign-archive.com/?u=ef34843a96ba9c114e8b3d274&id=735196c136
https://us1.campaign-archive.com/home/?u=ef34843a96ba9c114e8b3d274&id=9666fe41cb
https://us1.campaign-archive.com/home/?u=ef34843a96ba9c114e8b3d274&id=9666fe41cb
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